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Dear Parents,


As the final term of the academic year approaches, I would like to sincerely thank all our staff at Park 
Hill School for their commitment and dedication in providing a high-quality education to all our pupils.


It has been a particularly successful year at Park Hill School with many of our pupils gaining places 
into top Independent and Grammar Schools. I would like to congratulate all the Year 6 pupils and the 
staff who have supported them, not only this academic year but in previous years as well, providing a 
strong foundation for their success. The number of scholarships across the full range of subjects is 
utterly impressive and simply outstanding. 


However, Park Hill School is not just about academic achievements, as seen in the children’s wide 
participation across Music, Drama, Sport, after-school clubs and more this year. I am delighted that 
the children benefit from such a wide range of opportunities and have even enjoyed success and 
competition at a regional and national level in skiing, cross country, football, swimming and are very 
much looking forward to the athletics and cricket season, as well as the now highly anticipated 
national triathlon. The recent performing arts and music success, New Era Examinations, a capella 
competition and musical theatre events also pay testament to the high standard of the broad and 
balanced curriculum provided at Park Hill.


Over the past few years, we at Inspired Learning Group (ILG) have consistently reviewed school fees, 
based upon market-specific and general economic conditions. We have tried very hard to make our 
schools the most successful in their respective areas. Investing further in the quality of the teaching 
and facilities remains a key priority of ILG for all our schools. ILG is confident that we can continue to 
offer the very best education for your children, whilst being mindful of the ongoing turbulent economic 
conditions, current inflation rates and energy costs that continue to affect the running of the school.  
To this end, the termly fees for the next academic year will be:


Tuition Fees:


Annual payments


Parents can benefit from a 5% discount on fees by paying a year’s fees in a single payment. To 
benefit from the 5% Advance Payment Discount, please ensure that an annual invoice has been 
requested by 22nd May 2023 and full payment of the annual invoice is received by 31st August 2023. 


If you wish to change your payment method from termly to annual and take advantage of this 
discount, please contact the Finance Team at Secretary@parkhillschool.com by 22nd May 2023 and 
they will update your record and generate an annual invoice for the whole of next academic year’s 
fees in the Autumn Term invoice run.


Year group Termly fee

Reception (with 30 hours funding) £2,099

Reception (with 15 hours funding) £3,142

Reception to Year 6 £4,185

Lunch £319
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Please note there will be an administration fee charge of £100 for any invoice change request from 
termly to annual or annual to termly that is received after 22nd May 2023.  Invoices for Academic Year 
2023-2024 will be issued by 25th June 2023.


I hope that you have a good Easter break and that the pupils return refreshed for a busy Summer 
Term.


Kind regards,




Amit Mehta


CEO and Founder of ILG


